
Passion Sunday  
A p r i l  6  &7 ,  2 01 9  

The Son of Man came not to be served 

but to serve: O come let us worship!  

5:00 p.m. – The Holy Eucharist 
& 

9:00 a.m. – The Holy Eucharist 
Introit: Psalm 43: page 384 

The Ten Commandments: page 68 

The Gloria is omitted during Lent 

The Collect: page 148 

The Old Testament Reading:                Exodus 24:4-8 

Salvator Mundi: please see the bulletin insert 

The Epistle: page 148 

Gradual Psalm 143:1-10: page 513 

The Holy Gospel: page 149 

The Creed: page 71 

The Homily 

The Prayers of the People:  L: Lord, in your mercy;  

 C: Hear our prayer 

The Consecration: page 82 

Post-Communion Prayer: page 85 

9:45 a.m. – Sunday School: Parish Hall 

9:45 a.m. – Time with Archdeacon Laskey 

10:30 a.m. – The Holy Eucharist 
♪♪ PROCESSIONAL HYMN: 596 (Love Unknown) 

The Ten Commandments: page 68 

The Gloria is omitted during Lent 

The Collect: page 148 

The Old Testament Reading:                Exodus 24:4-8 

♪♪ SALVATOR MUNDI: please see the bulletin insert 

The Epistle: page 148 

♪♪ GRADUAL HYMN: 128 (Walton) 

The Holy Gospel: page 149 

The Creed: page 71 

The Homily 

♪♪ OFFERTORY HYMN: Lord of the Dance 
please see the bulletin insert 

The Prayers of the People:  L: Lord, in your mercy;  

 C: Hear our prayer 

The Consecration: page 82 

♪♪ HYMN DURING COMMUNION:  222 (Rendez a Dieu) 

Post-Communion Prayer: page 85 

♪♪ RECESSIONAL HYMN:             Lift High the Cross 
          please see the bulletin insert 

Everyone is invited to join us in 

the Parish Hall following the 

10:30 Celebration for our 

monthly Shared Meal! 

 



 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

APRIL 10:  LENTEN FERIA  

  6:30 p.m. – Evening Prayer  

  7:00 p.m. – Holy Eucharist  

APRIL 11:  ST .  LEO THE GREAT ,  Doctor  & Bishop  

  8:30 a.m. – Morning Prayer  
                         Followed by time for personal prayer in the Church 

APRIL 12:  LENTEN FERIA  

  6:30 p.m. – Evening Prayer  

  7:00 p.m. – The Stations of the Cross  

APRIL 13:  THE SIXTH SUNDAY IN LENT: 

PALM  SUNDAY 
  4:30 p.m. – Evening Prayer  

  5:00 p.m. – Holy Eucharist  with the Blessing of Palms 

APRIL 14:  THE SIXTH SUNDAY IN LENT: 

PALM  SUNDAY 
  8:30 a.m. – Morning Prayer  

  9:00 a.m. – Holy Eucharist  with the Blessing of Palms 
  9:45 a.m.  – Sunday School for all ages  
10:30 a.m. – Holy Eucharist  with the Blessing of Palms 
                          Followed by Coffee & Conversation in the Parish Hall 

  4:30 p.m. – Evening Prayer  

  8:30 p.m. – Compline (in the Chapel)  

APRIL 15:  MONDAY IN HOLY WEEK  

  8:30 a.m. – Morning Prayer  

  6:30 p.m. – Evening Prayer  

  7:00 p.m. – Holy Eucharist  

  8:30 p.m. – Compline (in the Chapel)  
 

 

 

FLOWERS AT EASTER: Those who wish to place memorial 

flowers may do so by including a donation through the 

collection plate.  Please ensure that your donation includes the 

names in whose memory the flowers are being placed.  We’ll 

need to know the names by next Sunday, April 14th.  

T h e  An g l i ca n  C hu r ch  o f  Cana da  

T h e  D io c es e  o f  Fr e de r i c t on  

THE PARISH OF ST. MARY, YORK 

 

 

How did Jesus show his  authori ty?   Not by making vast  c la ims  

for  himsel f ,  though such c la ims were impl ici t .   His authori ty  

seemed to  reside in what he was and what he d id rather  than in  

what  he  speci f ical ly c laimed  to  be…His authori ty was  at  the 

same t ime most  deeply h idden and most  clear ly expressed  by his  

servanthood. . .   The  more the Church in i t s  l i fe  shows for th  the  

charac ter  o f the Servant ,  the more  wi l l  i t s  teaching bear  the  

marks  o f the authori ty o f the Servant .  

   Anthony T. Hanson, The Church of the Servant 
 

Priest and Rector 
Th e Revd .  Canon  Kevin  M.  S tockal l ,  B.A. (Hons), M.Div. 

Rectory: 770 McEvoy Street, Fredericton NB E3A 3B7 

454.0245 (rectory) | 472.4661 (office) | 461.7685 (cell) | kevin.stockall@bellaliant.net 

Visit us at: http://www.stmarysfredericton.ca/ 



Parish Notices and Updates  ----------------------------  
PLEASE JOIN US THIS MORNING FOR OUR MONTHLY SHARED MEAL 
following the 10:30 a.m. Celebration of the Holy Eucharist.  Members of all 

three congregations are invited to gather with their sisters and brothers in 

Christ as we share the peace and joy which we have in Jesus Christ. 

ST. MARY’S BRANCH OF ANGLICAN CHURCH WOMEN will be meeting 

tomorrow, Monday, April 8th, beginning with lunch at 12:00 noon.  A 

business meeting will follow.  The women of St. Mary’s are warmly invited 

to join them.   For more information please speak to Doreen at 458-5402. 

GOOD NEWS!  We’ve been able to upload a video recording of the recent 

presentation by Chief Leanne Fitch.  Go to youtube.com and type “Chief 

Leanne Fitch” in the search bar or type this link into your browser: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q2FKHx7MgBI&t=455s.  The video is 

also linked on the Parish website on the Announcements page. 

THE RECTOR WILL BE AWAY until this coming Wednesday, April 10th.  If 

you require the ministry of a priest during this time please contact Canon 

Ross Hebb at St. Peter’s: 454-8752 (office); 450-9687 (home); or 

ross.n.hebb@gmail.com.  Other parish matters should be directed to : James 

McElman (472-2649 or jamesdmcelman@gmail.com) and Thomas Geburt 

(357-5894 or geburtster@gmail.com).  The Rector is very grateful to Fr. Jon 
Lownds who will be the celebrant at our Saturday Celebration of the Holy 

Eucharist and Fr. Wilfred Langmaid who will be the Celebrant at our two 

Celebrations of the Holy Eucharist on Sunday. The gracious sharing of their 

time and talent is very much appreciated. 

ST. MARY’S WEEKLY BIBLE STUDY is held each Friday, at 10:00 a.m. at 

the Rectory.  We’re looking at the Gospel according to St. Luke.  Everyone 

is warmly invited to join us; and if your schedule only permits you to attend 

occasionally, please plan to join us whenever you can.   

SAFE CHURCH GROUP TRAINING SESSION: The Diocese implemented the 

Safe Church policy in October of 2016. Under the policy, personnel in 

various leadership positions are required to undergo training on the policy as 

well as have police and vulnerable sector checks conducted every three 

years. Additionally, the Diocese encourages all members of our faith to make 

themselves aware of the policy. Consequently, we will be conducting a 

training session on the Safe Church policy in the Church Hall this coming 

Saturday, April 13th, from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. Those who are interested in 

attending the session are requested to sign the sheet in the Narthex.  

THE CATHEDRAL ACW extends a warm invitation to all interested parties 

to their gathering on Saturday, April 13th from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  The fabrics 

or 'falls' that grace their altar and pulpit will be displayed accompanied by an 

informative talk by Canon Patricia Drummond.   

MEMBERS OF THE PARISH CORPORATION (Wardens and Vestry members) 

are reminded of the meeting next Sunday, April 14th, (a week earlier than 

usual) starting at approximately 12:15 p.m.  Those who are unable to attend 

are asked to convey their regrets to the Rector or the Vestry Clerk. 

AS WE DO EACH YEAR, WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US IN THE PARISH HALL 

on Maundy Thursday, April 18th, starting at 5:30 p.m., for a bowl of soup in 

advance of our evening Celebration.  Our meal will again focus on the foods 

of the Middle East.  Volunteers will be preparing a simple meal that we can 

share in commemoration of the meal that Jesus shared with His disciples on 

the evening before His arrest.   

A SIGNUP SHEET HAS BEEN PLACED ON THE EASEL in the narthex for those 

who would like to take a shift during our Watch between the end of our 

Maundy Thursday service and the beginning of the Solemn Liturgy on Good 

Friday.   The Watch will be kept in the Chapel from 8:30 to 9:30 p.m. on 

Maundy Thursday and again from 6:30 to 8:30 a.m. on Good Friday.  In 

addition to that, members of the Parish are invited to keep the Watch 

prayerfully at home anytime from 8:30 p.m. to 8:30 a.m.  Feel free to sign 

up if you wish to share in this quiet prayerful ministry.   

OUR FRIENDS IN THE PARISH OF MARYSVILLE are holding a Memorial 

Hymn Sing on Sunday, April 28th at 3:00 p.m.  If you wish to have a hymn 

sung in memory of a loved one, or if you wish more information, please 

contact Wendy Banks at 206-4068 or wendy4301@hotmail.com.  Light 

refreshments will be served afterwards in the Church Hall. 

NEWS! NEWS! Everyone is warmly invited to join us for our 5th annual 

Congregational Roast Pork Dinner on Saturday, May 4th.  Beverages will 

be available at 5:30 p.m. and Dinner will be served at 6:00.  We hope that as 

many of you as possible will be able to share in this opportunity to gather as 

the Family of God around the table for fellowship and mutual support; and 

we very warmly encourage you to invite your family and friends.  A basket 

will be available to those who would like to make a freewill offering, which 

this year will be directed towards our Renewing St. Mary’s Project. To help 

organisers to prepare for the meal, a signup sheet has been placed on the table 

in the narthex.  Please let us know either there or by email to the Rector by 

Tuesday, April 30th, if you plan to attend.  We hope to see everyone there! 

ST. MARY’S CHOIR AND ANGLICAN CHURCH WOMEN are organising a 

Luncheon Bridge on Thursday, May 2nd, starting at 12:00 Noon.  The cost 

is $40 for a Table or $10 a person.  Please contact: Jean Monteith at 472-
7374 or Shirley Hovey at 366-3337 if you wish to ensure a place. 

THE ANNUAL SPRING YARD SALE, organized by your Parish Choir, is going 

to be held on Saturday, June 1st, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 Noon.  They’ll 

need you to bring your donations of good quality used items to the Church 

Hall on, or before, Friday, May 31st.   


